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Regarding movies in the classroom, schools are required to have a license to show a copyrighted movie 
in a school setting of any kind during or outside of school hours except for perhaps small segments of a 
movie when used as an example in teaching curriculum. Schools must also have in place a way to seek 
permission from parents when considering the ratings or content of the movies viewed. Specifically, if 
without a school license purchased: 
 

The material must legitimately acquired (a legal copy). It must be used in a classroom or similar place “dedicated to face-to-face instruction”. 
Not for use as entertainment or reward. The use should be instructional. 
 

Read more details within the annual Principals’ Handbook starting on page 59 for more information and 
specifics of these guidelines. There are several companies that schools can subscribe to for these 
licenses.  
 

Below is content from our Principals’ Handbook.  Please refer to the mentioned chart in the handbook. 

 


